From: <u>Takenaka, Gavin K</u>

To: <u>Agaran, Tina K</u>; <u>Caroline M Mee (Caroline.M.Mee@hawaii.gov)</u>

Cc: Paulos, Jodie K

Subject: Suspension of Co-Pay for Respiratory Symptoms

Date: Friday, April 17, 2020 4:42:00 PM

Attachments: DOC020.pdf

Please see attachment and distribute.

Thank you,

Gavin K. Takenaka, Psy.D Corrections Health Care Administrator Department of Public Safety Phone (808) 587-1250 Fax (808) 587-3378

Inter-Office **MEMORANDUM**

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

INO.	
Suspense.	

April 17, 2020

TO:

ALL CONCERNED

FROM:

Dr. Gavin Takenaka, CHCA 97

SUBJECT:

SUSPENSION OF CO-PAY FOR RESPIRATORY SYMPTOMS

Effective April 7, 2020, the Health Care Division implemented routine COVID-19 testing and suspended co-pays for inmates who present with respiratory symptoms.

c: CSBA, Medical Director